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Dear Senior Section Parents,

We wish to offer our sincere congratulations on the beginning of the Holy Month of Ramadhan,
which will start soon. School hours will be 09.00 am to 14.00 and Friday from 9.00 am to 12.00
for KG 1 - Grade 12. Although students should arrive by 08.50 am to prepare for the day.

Students who are not fasting should bring food and leave it in the office next to the kitchen until
break, when teachers will supervise a screened off eating area. Water will be available for non-
fasting students at the drinking station in the Senior Kitchen and in the Science Prep. Students
who are fasting will be allocated areas to sit quietly with their teachers supervising. At 12.30
pm Muslim students may go to prayers for boys and girls in separate areas and these will be led
by Mr Osama and Ms Reham/Ms Marwa.

" In accordance with our directive from the Ministry of Education, Art, Music and Physical
Education are removed from the timetable during this month.

The school office will be open from 8.00 am - 2.30 pm daily Monday - Thursday and Friday
from 8.00 am to 12.00. Ms Hannan will be available from 8.30 am -2.00 pm daily.

May we also remind you that the school holidays as approved by the Ministry of Education on
the attached school calendar remain Friday 29" March to Sunday 14™ April with return to school
for all students on Monday 15" April for the start of the Summer Term.

Thanking you for your kind attention.

Yours sincerely,
.- ' —

Jan Brettingham Ms
Principal
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